Proceedings of the Chief Educational Officer, Vellore District

Pdl.No.5/B1/2021 dated  30.11.2021
---

Sub :
School Education - Permission to conduct Cyber Crime Awareness to the Students – instructions to Headmasters reg.
Ref :
Letter from the Additional Superintendent of Police, Cyber Crime Wing, Vellore district dated 20.11.2021
---


With reference to the above letter cited, the Police department is planning to conduct an awareness programme regarding Cyber Crime among students of Government and Government Aided Schools of Vellore district, since it is very essential for the students to protect themselves from emerging cyber frauds. 
The Head Masters of the Government and Aided schools are instructed to give full cooperation in this regard without disturbing the school activities of the students complying with Covid – 19 norms for all the schools.
Encl.: Schools list
Chief Educational Officer,









        Vellore.

To

The Headmasters,

Government / Aided / High & Hr. Sec. Schools,

Vellore District.

Copy to

The Additional Superintendent of Police,
Cyber Crime Wing,

Vellore District.

